
 

Our Lady OF THE Blessed  Sacrament 

Catholic Church 
 
 

3570 King William Avenue, West Point VA  23181 

PASTOR 
Rev. Oscar Paraiso          757-778-5118 
    Rectory          843-4231 
    Office     843-3125 ext 102 
Email:  oparaiso@richmonddiocese.org  
   
ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT 
Pam Watkins     843-3125 ext 101 
    Hours:  T-W-Th   9:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. 
Email:  adminassistant@olbs-catholic.org 
 
BUSINESS MANAGER           843-3125 ext 104 
Bob Ryalls           757 207-0215 
E-mail:  businessmgr@olbs-catholic.org 
 
COORDINATOR of CHRISTIAN FORMATION 
Erin Hayden                843-3125 ext 103 
Email:  DRE@olbs-catholic.org 
 
MUSIC DIRECTOR 
Leda Zaginaylo          757 870-2516 
Email:  music@olbs-catholic.org 
 
PRESCHOOL TEACHER/DIRECTOR 
Vangy Lawson                  843-4177 
Email:  preschool@olbs-catholic.org 
 
GOOD NEIGHBOR CENTER 
Frances Thornton                 843-4339 
Hours:     M    10 am - 2 pm 
      W    12:30 pm - 2:30 p.m. 
 
van den BOOGAARD HALL RENTALS 
Janice McGowan                                 843-2870 
Email:  hallrentals@olbs-catholic.org 

SACRAMENT of RECONCILIATION 
     Saturday   5:00 p.m. 
     Also by appointment 
 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 
    Monday  and Tuesday 
    Mercy Center Chapel 
  

    First Friday Adoration in the church 
     6:00 p.m.  -  9:00 p.m. 
 

RECITATION of the MOST HOLY ROSARY 
    6:30 p.m. Every Friday in the church 
   
OUTREACH 
     A food basket and donation box are in the  
     church entry.  Your donations provide the  
     means to give direct help to the needy.  We  
     collect food on the first weekend of the  
     month. 
 

INFANT BAPTISM 
     Parent preparation classes are required 
     for each couple planning to have their 
     baby baptized. To schedule a preparation 
     session, please call the church office. 
 

MARRIAGE 
     OLBS sponsors a preparation program for  
     couples who intend to marry.  The Pastor  
     must be contacted at least six months prior  
     to the date of the wedding. 
 

RECEPTION into the  CHURCH 
     Those inquiring into the Catholic Faith or  
     seeking communion with the Church are  
     invited to contact the Parish Office.  Rite of  
     Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA) is  
     offered. 
 

 

Revised January 2022 

The mission of Our Lady of the Blessed Sacrament Catholic Church, centered in the Eucharist, is to love God and His people  
and to extend His love to others through service and prayer. 

PARISH OFFICES at the MERCY CENTER 
     207 W. Euclid Blvd., West Point, VA  23181 
     Phone:  843-3125        Fax:  843-9158 
     

     Office Hours:    T W Th    9:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.  
 

     Parish e-mail :    olbs@olbs-catholic.org 
     Parish Web address:   www.olbs-catholic.org 

MASS SCHEDULE 
 WEEKENDS:  SATURDAY  5:30 P.M.   
             SUNDAY 9:00 A.M. 
     11:30 A.M. (SPANISH MASS) 
 WEEKDAYS:  8:30 A.M.   Tuesday - Friday 
 HOLYDAYS:   8:30 A.M. & 7:00 P.M. 



SECOND SUNDAY OF ADVENT 
 

December 3rd & 4th  , 2022 
 

 
Saturday, December 3rd  
     5:00 pm  Sacrament of Reconciliation 
     5:30 pm  Mass Offered for Billy Webster (RIP) 
                 Requested by Bill Webster 
 
Sunday, December 4th       
     9:00 am  Mass Offered for Henry J. Kopacki (RIP) 
       Anniversary of Death (12/5) 

Requested by Marian Kopacki & Family 
     10:15 am Religious education classes for  
       Children & Adult faith formation 
     11:15 am Christmas Play practice 
     11:30 am Spanish Mass 
       6:30 pm Youth Group at VDB Hall 
   

Monday, December 5th          

      No Mass 
     12pm-10pm Adoration in Chapel   
 
Tuesday, December 6th     

     8:30 am Mass Offered for David Seckora (RIP) 
                 Requested by Joe & Linda Drexler 
     12pm-10pm Adoration in Chapel    
     4:30 pm Adult Faith Formation (Mercy Center) 
     6:00 pm Liturgy Committee Meeting (Mercy Center) 
 
Wednesday, December 7th  
     8:30 am Mass Offered for Maria Kopacki (RIP) 
       Anniversary of Birthday (12/7) 
                 Requested by Marian Kopacki & Family 
 
Thursday, December 8th FEAST  IMMACULATE CONCEPTION 
    8:30 am Mass Offered for Paul McDonald (RIP) 
                 Requested by the Knights of Columbus 
    7:00 pm Mass  
     
   
Friday, December 9th       
     8:30 am     Mass Offered for David Seckora (RIP) 
                 Requested by Joe & Linda Drexler 
     6:30 pm Most Holy Rosary 
 
Saturday, December 10th     
     5:00 pm  Sacrament of Reconciliation   
     5:30 pm  Mass  Offered for Paul McDonald (RIP) 

     Requested by Virginia Kopacki 
 
Sunday, December 11th  
     9:00 am   Mass  Offered for Paul McDonald (RIP) 

     Requested by the Knights of Columbus 
     10:15 am Parish Council Meeting 
 
   
      

                

 

 

Feast of the Immaculate Conception 

Holy Day of Obligation 

Thursday, December 8th is the Feast of the Immaculate 

Conception, a Holy Day of Obligation.  Masses will be at    

8:30am and 7:00 pm.     

     

The Season of Advent 

In the Catholic Church, Advent is a period of 

preparation extending over the four Sundays 

before Christmas. The word Advent comes from the 

Latin advenio, "to come to," and refers to the coming of 

Christ. And the term the coming includes three references: 

first of all, to our celebration of Christ's birth at Christmas; 

second, to the coming or arrival of Christ in our lives through 

grace and the Sacrament of Holy Communion; and finally, to 

his second coming at the end of time. 

Our preparations, therefore, should have all three comings in 
mind. We need to prepare our souls to receive Christ 
worthily. Advent itself is a time of preparation, to prepare for 
Christ’s coming on Christmas.          

 

Father Oscar Thanksgiving Homily 
 
As an insert in this week’s bulletin is a reprint of the 
beautiful sermon that Fr. Oscar gave on  
Thanksgiving Day.  It is worthy of a read and  
taken to heart during this holiday season! 

 
 
 

 
 

https://www.learnreligions.com/when-does-advent-start-541630
https://www.learnreligions.com/when-does-advent-start-541630
https://www.learnreligions.com/why-is-christmas-on-december-25-700439
https://www.learnreligions.com/the-sacrament-of-holy-communion-542131


 

FAITH FORMATION 
 

 

____________________________________ 

 

Christmas Play Practice 

Christmas play practice will resume December 4th, after 

religious ed. @ 11:15 am. till 1:00 pm.  

           
   Parish Christmas Play & Potluck dinner 

Want to get in the spirit of the Christmas? 

Make your favorite dish and gather on December 18th, at 

5:00 pm. We will have a Potluck dinner and show our 

Christmas Play “What Can I Give Him?” All Parish family is 

invited to come gather and enjoy the fellowship!    

 
FORMED – This is FREE!! 

FORMED is a Catholic digital platform. It has over 4,000 

Catholic studies, movies, audio dramas, talks, e-books, and 

even cartoons for our children. FORMED has content from 

over 60 apostolates, including Augustine institute, Ignatius 

Press, and the Knights of Columbus, with material that is 

professionally produced, engaging, and solid in its catechism. 

Best of all, this material is free to you! It has been gifted to 

our parish from the Augustine Institute. Thank the Lord! The 

Augustine Institute also gifted the digital platform for our 

new curriculum “Word of Life.” We hope everyone takes 

advantage of these resources while they are available to us. 

We would love to have your feedback to share with the 

Augustine institute. Sign up as a parishioner, under our 

church @ www.FORMED.org.   Email your feedback to: 

dre@olbs-Catholic.org  

 

 

 

 

Bible Study is held at the church hall on Sunday’s, following 

the 9 am. Mass.  All are invited to join! It’s a great opportunity 

for parents, while kids are in Sunday school class.  

There is also a Bible Study on Tuesday’s, held at the Mercy 

Center conference room @ 4:30 pm.            

Come join us! 

 

 

 

 

Movie Night “Note the Date Correction”- 

Get your family together and bring your favorite cookie dish 

to share!  

We will be showing the movie, “It’s A Wonderful Life!” on 

Wednesday, December 7th @ 6:00 pm - Soup, hot dogs and 

snack items will be available by donation to support the 

Youth Group.      

   It's a Wonderful Life! 

is a 1946 American Christmas fantasy drama film produced 

and directed by Frank Capra, based on the short story and 

booklet The Greatest Gift, which Philip Van Doren Stern self-

published in 1943 and is, in turn, loosely based on the 

1843 Charles Dickens novella,  A Christmas Carol. The film 

stars James Stewart as George Bailey, a man who has given 

up his personal dreams, in order to help others in his 

community, and whose thoughts of suicide on Christmas Eve 

brings about the intervention of his guardian angel, Clarence 

Odbody (Henry Travers). It’s a must see!!  

 

 

http://www.formed.org/
mailto:dre@olbs-Catholic.org
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Christmas_by_medium#Films
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Fantasy_film
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Drama_film
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Frank_Capra
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/The_Greatest_Gift
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Philip_Van_Doren_Stern
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Charles_Dickens
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/A_Christmas_Carol
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/James_Stewart
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/George_Bailey_(It%27s_a_Wonderful_Life)
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Guardian_angel
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Clarence_Odbody
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Clarence_Odbody
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Henry_Travers


Altar Flowers 

If you are interested in ordering flowers for the altar, please 
call the parish office to let Pam know what weekend and 
whether or not you will be bringing the flowers in or need her 
to order for you.   

You can do either the flowers on both sides of the Tabernacle 
or those in front of the Altar or both.   

The Parish office is open Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and 
Thursdays from 9:00am until 4:30pm. 

 
 

 
The deadline to have the items back is Sunday, December 
4th.  Please return the gifts in a black trash bag, either 
wrapped or unwrapped.   
Our Parish Family is so generous!  All the tags on the Giving 
Tree are gone! 
By the end of this weekend, we will have helped 45 children 
have a Merry Christmas and ease the minds of the parents. 
 

                                  Rise Against Hunger   
                                         
Our Meal Packaging Journey:    
                                 
At this moment, healthy meals are on their way to a 
community in urgent need of nutrition. We’re excited to 
share that destination with you. 

The meals from your Rise Against Hunger Experience on 
5/28/2022 have been shipped in a container totaling 
285,120 meals from our Richmond warehouse. The meals 
will be received by our in-country partner, Adventist 
Development and Relief Agency (ADRA)- SASFI in 
Madagascar. 

 

 
 

 
 
We are still collecting Funds for Christmas Food Baskets 
again this year!  If you wish to contribute, please place your 
donation in an envelope clearly marked “Food Baskets”, 
along with your envelope number so you can get credit for 
your donation.   
 
You can either place your donation in the offertory basket 
or see Sandy Lam, Deidra Kopacki, Erin Hayden, Tiffany 
Smith, or Pam Watkins after one of the Masses.   
 
If you know of someone who needs a food basket, please 
contact the Parish office. 
 
If you have any questions, you can call the Parish Office at 
804-843-3125 on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, or Thursdays 
between 9:00am and 4:30pm. 
 
We will be shopping and packing food baskets on Saturday, 
December 17th.  If you would like to volunteer to help shop 
and pack, let one of the above know so that we can get a 
count for lunches which the parish will provide.  Meet at the 
church parking lot at 10:00 am where we will car pool and 
head to Aldi’s in Williamsburg. 
 
Please come out and get that feeling that only helping 
someone else can give you! 
 
 
 
 

            
 

 
The Little Blue Books for Advent have daily readings to help 
reflect on the season of Advent. These are great books to 
help keep you focused during Advent to prepare for the 
coming of Baby Jesus.  These have been generously donated 
by one of our parishioners and are located at the back of the 
Church.  

 

 
 

 

Little Blue Books 
Available for Free in 
Back of the Church. 

Visit the ‘Giving Tree’ in 
Back of the Church 

 

Make Someone’s Christmas 
Special 

 

Christmas Food Baskets           



 

 

 
 
Glenn & Kay Shaw  December 1, 1972 
Craig & Danielle Smith  December 1, 2007 
Wayne & Carol Beasely  December 12, 1980 
(Francis) & Cathy Fudella  December 13, 1971 
Michael & Jan Bellanca  December 29, 1963 
Chris & Paula Polcyn  December 30, 1988 
 

 
 
 
 

Collections for November 26th  &  27th , 2022 
          Week’s Amount  
         
Parish Operations               $    2,671  
Christmas Flowers  $          95 
Supplemental Collection  $          20 
Votive Candles   $          39 
Thanksgiving   $        398   
          
Total                                         $   3,233 
 

Restricted, Special Use, or Sent Out of Parish: 
  

Capital Campaign  $    1,320     
Food Baskets   $       120 
Religious Education  $       370    
Poor Box      $         26 
 

***Thank You for Supporting our Parish*** 

 
 
 
 

Attendance 
 

Thanksgiving  Mass    68 
 
November 26th      Saturday 5:30 pm Mass  82 
                                  
November 27th      Sunday    9:00 am Mass                   97      
 
                  No Spanish Mass          
        

 
 

The Year of Grace, with Divine Mercy 
From the Diary of St. Faustina 

    

Write down these words, My daughter. Speak to the world 
about My mercy; let all mankind recognize My 
unfathomable mercy. It is a sign for the end times; after it 
will come the day of justice. While there is still time, let 
them have recourse to the fount of My mercy; let them 
profit from the Blood and Water which gushed forth for 
them.                                                                      
O human souls, where are you going to hide on the day of 
God’s anger; Take refuge now in the fount of God’s mercy. O 
what a great multitude of souls I see! They worshiped The 
Divine Mercy and will be singing the hymn of praise for all 
eternity (Diary, 848).                    
My Prayer Response:              
Lord Jesus, we pray with St. Faustina, Your great Apostle of 
Divine Mercy: Help us to take refuge now in the fount of Your 
Divine Mercy. Immerse us in the ocean of Your mercy, so 
even now we may “sing of the mercies of the Lord forever” 
(Ps 89:2). 
 
 

               

Coats for Kids 

The Father Jakubowski Council 8116 has started its annual 
campaign for Coats for Kids.  Last year, the local council 
provided coats to children at West Point elementary, King 
William’s Cool Springs & Acquinton elementary, and Lower 
King and Queen elementary. You can give a donation to any 
Knight or mail to K of C Council 8116, PO Box 707, West 
Point, 23181. 

 

 

K of C Christmas Card Sales 

The Knights are once again selling religiously-based 
Christmas cards as part of its “Keep Christ in Christmas” 
program.  Please visit the display in the church foyer.   

 

Knights of Columbus 

 



 

Christmas Parish Office Holiday Closing 

The office will close Thursday, December 22nd through 
Tuesday, December 27th in observance of the Christmas 
Holiday.  The Staff wishes all our parish family a very 
warm, wonderful and Blessed Christmas filled with 
family and friends. 

 

 

 

Our Lady of Guadalupe 

Starting Saturday, December 3rd, the Novena for Our 
Lady of Guadalupe will begin at 6:30 pm and conclude 
on Monday, December 12th with the Feast of Our Lady 
of Guadalupe Mass at 6:00 pm. 

 

 

REGIONAL CATHOLIC YOUNG ADULT RETREAT 

“ENCOUNTERING CHRIST” 

St Clare of Assisi Retreat Center 
620 Buckroe Ave, Hampton, VA 23664 
December 16, 7-9pm, Social and Adoration 
December 17, 8:30am-3pm – Retreat Day 
 
Register: https://tinyurl.com/y5znsk4w 

Cost: $20 (includes meals on 12/17) 

Optional overnight lodging for an additional $20 

Questions?  sherry.rotter@icloud.com 
 
 
 
 

 

The Season of Advent    

                     

Way’s to Prepare For Christ’s Coming During the Advent 
Season:       
                                       
Pray more:                              
You could pray the Rosary daily, read in the Bible each day, or 
spend more time in personal prayer, just talking with God. 
The prayers in Advent will focus on preparing for Jesus.                                     

Go to Mass more often:                
You may want to go to Mass more often or participate in an 
online Mass during the week as well as on Sundays. Attending 
Mass more often helps us to keep our focus on God during 
Advent and less on the societal consumerism of Christmas. 
You could also read the Mass readings each day. The USCCB 
has the daily Mass readings online for easy reference.     
Free copies of the “Little Blue book” are at the back of 
church. This will help with daily reflections and meditation. 
                                                                                                               
Go to Confession:          
Advent is a time of preparation. It’s also referred to as a mini-
Lent. One of the best ways to prepare our hearts is to clean 
them. Confession cleans our souls of sin, which separates us 
from God and helps us to get our hearts in the right place to 
receive Him in His fullness.                                                                  

 

 

 
Priests for Life 

The Divine Child’s Birth 

Advent leads the Church to the Silent Night when God 
Himself is revealed as one of us. This season leads us to the 
joy of His birth. If God has joined His nature to ours, how can 
we ever allow our nature to be despised? If He has come to 
bring us Divine Life, and will return to take us to the skies, 
how can it be all right to throw people in the garbage? May 
His birth shed protection on all about to be born, and as we 
work to end abortion, may we "wait in joyful hope for the 
coming of Our Savior, Jesus Christ."  

 

 

 

 

https://tinyurl.com/y5znsk4w
mailto:sherry.rotter@icloud.com
https://blessedcatholicmom.com/the-rosary/
https://blessedcatholicmom.com/creating-a-simple-bible-reading-plan/
https://bible.usccb.org/
https://blessedcatholicmom.com/sacrament-of-confession/


Father Oscar’s Thanksgiving Homily 

 

In the harried frenzy that surrounds the holiday, we sometimes forget the purpose of it all – to 

give thanks. 

Sure, most of us will stop for a moment and say “thanks” – for our family, our food, our blessings.  

But isn’t this season about more than a momentary acknowledgment of our immediate circumstances?  

Isn’t it about recognizing all the assistance, support and favor that we have been shown along the way? 

Perhaps there was a special teacher in your life that encouraged you to go to college or made 

you feel that you could achieve your vocational dreams.  Or what about the boss who taught you the 

“way” when you were new in the company? Or the coach that showed you the importance of discipline 

and being a part of a team?  Have you ever thanked the people who made a significant contribution to 

your life? 

And let’s us not forget our parents, some of whom are already deceased. In one way or another, 

they helped to shape us into the people that we have become.  Maybe they were not perfect, but they 

probably did the best they knew how to do. And we often learn as much from our mistakes and the 

mistakes of others, as we do from the successes. 

Thanksgiving is also a difficult time for many people.  The losses in our lives seemed magnified 

somehow as we struggle to be grateful even with our grief.  But I find it helpful to ask myself this 

question:  Would I trade the pain I feel at their loss, for never having had the experience of knowing my 

loved ones?  And I have to answer honestly that I am truly grateful to have had them in my life and I 

would do it all over again, even if I knew that I would one day have to grieve their passing. 

The economic crunch is also causing many of us to suffer financial hardships.  And it is tough to 

be thankful when we are worried about putting food on our table or a roof over our heads.  But troubles 

are transitory – they don’t last forever.  So, we can be grateful for the blessings of the past and the ones 

yet to come.   

And if we take time to look around us, there is always something for which to be thankful:  

health, love, hope, the kindness of others.  We all have something that is going right for us at any given 

time.  We just have to open our minds and our hearts to see the good that exists, even in the midst of the 

strife. 

So, this Holiday Season, before we gather around our tables to share turkey, dressing and 

cranberry sauce, let us take time to give thanks for more than the present.  Let us also give thanks for our 

yesterdays and for our tomorrows.  

Reach out to thank those who have significantly impacted our lives.  Write, call or even just lift up 

a prayer for them.  They may need to hear, at this very moment, that they made a difference in someone 

else’s life.  If they are deceased offer a prayer for them.  They will hear you. 

If they happen to be seated with you at your table, do not let this opportunity to tell them what 

they mean to you. You will never regret telling those dear to you that you love them; but you will likely 

regret it if you don’t. 

As we gather together on these days with those we love and the memories of those who are not 

with us, let us be grateful for the most wonderful blessing of all – one another’s love. 

And finally, holiday celebrations are not complete if we forget to say a prayer of gratitude to the 

Lord our God.  All our blessings and gifts in life come from Him.  What we have and what we are is 

because of the Lord our God. 

 

May God bless you all. 

Fr Oscar Paraiso  



 
 

DECEMBER 2022 PRAYERS FOR HEALING AND GOOD HEALTH 
 
Sharon Adams   
Elizabeth Alley 
Camb Ashley      
Candace Barefoot       
Virginia Becker                   
Paulette Berberich     
Tom Berberich  
Linda Blevins       
Ron Blevins 
Vuong Bui       
Linda Burch        
William Bush       
Katherine Carson       
Kevin Carson          
Lucy Carson 
Jose Castaneda       
Tim Collier       
Meredith Crowe       
Vincent D’elia              
Denise DePompeo            
Dexter Dix                    
Larry Dzula, Jr.                   
Andy Eshelman  
Michelle Eshelman     
Amanda Fincher 
Karen Fischer           
Don Fitzgerald 
Cris Gay        
Kelli Gaeta        
Margaret Geron       
Jim Gregory 

Ron Hebrank         
Kelly Hipple       
Laurie Hite        
Ellen Horseman 
Carol Houser 
Kendra Hunter 
Betty Johnson   
Gail Justin        
Bob Kay       
Bill Kessler                
Gloria Kojcsich       
Bonnie Kopacki            
Joyce Kostrzewa          
Gordon Langston         
Ashley Larson  
Helene Lawrence 
Richard Lawrence           
Melissa Leger        
Philip Liberato       
Denise Mason       
Matt Matula             
Mary Leigh McDonald    
Kenny McGinley          
William Madigan III     
Ron Martz         
Jackie Mierle          
Clara Morrow         
Randy Morrow            
Specialist Mullins           
Larry Newtzie         

Andrea Payton            
Ka’varus Penticolas        
Brett Pickens         
Patricia Pilong 
Lenny Ramlano 
Pam Rigsby           
Mark A. Roane         
Vickie Roane        
Leonard Romano 
John Ross 
 Debbie Royals         
Jack Scaife        
Barbara Schafer   
Kay Shaw          
James Simmons            
The Solak Family  
Levi Sturtz          
Jim Tokarz         
Mae Touray                    
Taylor Trimbath 
Edna Trudeau        
Gloria Wajciechowski     
Francis Watkins             
James Wills            
Bill Webster        
Andrea Berberich Wilson      
Mary Wilson          
Lois Wilson              
Robert ‘Bobby’ Wilson Leda 
Zaginaylo 
Jody Zogran 

 

PRAYERS FOR THOSE IN THE MILITARY 
 

Major Jonathan Culberson 
Specialist Sydney Gay 

 
Please note that in January, the list will start anew.  If you wish to put someone on the list, for the year 
2023, you will need to call the office to have that person’s name put on the prayer list.  In this way we 
will be able to remove those who should no longer be on the list. 

 



Please support our sponsors. . . . . .. . . They support our bulletin! 

We invite all parishioners to join a ministry. 
Contact the Chairperson of the ministry or call the Parish Office at 

804.843.3125 

ALTAR LINENS 
   Linda Drexler         843-2541 
   vintagenotes@verizon.net 
 

ALTAR SERVERS 
   Joe Drexler                         843-2541 
   liturgychair@olbs-catholic.org 
 

ARTS & ENVIRONMENT 
   Rowena & Tom Fauber     725-6110 
    artsenvironment@olbs-catholic.org 
    
BELL CHOIR 
    
CANTORS/CHOIR 
   Leda Zaginaylo             757 870-2516 
    music@olbs-catholic.org 
    
CEMETERY COMMITTEE 
   Gary Silvia                    757-303-8576 
   cemeterychair@olbs-catholic.org 
     

CHURCH HISTORIAN         
     Linda Drexler          843-2541 
     historian@olbs-catholic.org 
 

 

CLEANING COORDINATOR   
 
FACILITIES COMMITTEE 
      Jim Pyne 
      facilitieschair@olbs-catholic.org 
 

FINANCE COMMITTEE 
     Richard Duke            843-3125 
      financechair@olbs-catholic.org 
 

HISPANIC MINISTRY 
    Nanci Hernandez 
     Jose Velasquez 
     hispanicministry@olbs-catholic.org 
  

HOSPITALITY 
   Glenn & Kay Shaw                843-3476 
 

JUSTICE & PEACE 
    

KNIT, PURL & PRAY 
 

LAWN MOWING COMMITTEE 
    Eric Ellingson                       843-2184 
    ericellingson@verizon.net 
  
    
 

LIBRARY 
   Linda Drexler        843-2541 
    vintagenotes@verizon.net 
 

LITURGY COMMITTEE 
    Joe Drexler         843-2541 
    liturgychair@olbs-catholic.org 
 

MINISTRY SCHEDULING 
    Pattie Vadas         843-4082 
    pbv0806@yahoo.com 
 

OFFICE VOLUNTEERS 
   Margaret Varboncoeur    843-2867                    
 

PARISH COUNCIL   
    Tiffany Smith        840-7984 
    parishchair@olbs-catholic.org 
 

SACRISTAN 
     Joe Drexler         843-2541 
     David Seckora, Sacristan Emeritus 
     Marguerite Sturtz, Sacristan Emerita 
           

YOUTH MINISTRY 
     Erin Hayden  
     DRE@olbs-catholic.org 

WELCOME  NEW  PARISHIONERS  
New members are asked to register at the Parish Office in the Mercy Center. 

 
 

Vincent Funeral Home 
and  Cremation Services 

 

CHRIS P. VINCENT 
 

    vincentfuneralh@aol.com 
 
 

          417 11
th

 Street 
          West Point VA 23181 
          804-843-2550 
 
 

     9923 Pocahontas Trail  
     Providence Forge VA  23140 
     804-966-7075 
 
 

Custom Monuments 

 
Rent the 

Father van den Boogaard 
Hall 

 
 
 

Facilities for 
Wedding Receptions, 
Anniversary Parties, 

Birthdays, Family Reunions 
 
 

 

843-3125 ext 111 
 

Email:  hallrentals@olbs-catholic.org 

 Revised March 23, 2022 

  

*New Members 
Welcomed 

*Hall Rental Available 
 

Contact 
Janice McGowan 

(804) 366-4124 

 


